
NEWSLETTER, JANUARY 2021  
  

 

The Board of UPOS wishes everyone a wonderful 2021.  I am sure, like 
myself, we are all glad to see the end of 2020 and that this year things 
will become better.  

Because of the pandemic, our group was unable to do things we had 
done in the past including our Annual Scott Park Day, having a general 
meeting or doing any scout projects.  watch ice skaters.  Hopefully, this 
year we'll get back on track working to help improve and maintain the 
open spaces in the Township. 

 

Jane Ferry, President 
 

 

Scott Park 

We are hoping again to hold our Annual Scott Park Day this year.  Depending on where 

things stand, the date will be sometime in May or June, if possible.  Once we know for sure of 

a date of this event, we will let everyone know.  With the number of people using the park 

now, the Board is hoping new people will volunteer with us on this endeavor.  

 

Take a walk this winter along the trails in the park as a safe way to get out to enjoy nature.  It 

is especially lovely along Ridley Creek and sitting on one of the benches or picnic tables 

looking for wildlife.    

2021 Trail Summit 

On Saturday, February 6, 9 am - noon, the next "Philly Western Suburbs" Trails Summit will 
be virual but will have the same great presentations on trail and on-street biking/pedestrian 
improvements and opportunities in Haverford and throughout the western suburbs. 

The summit, hosted by the Friends of Haverford Trails and Haverford Recreation Department, 

is held each year to review progress, identify opportunities to improve walking and biking in 

the area, and prioritize and help plan continuing trail connections in our communities.  

 

This is a very positive and uplifting look at all the good environmental planning going on in 

Delaware County, the best of our area's projects. 

The Summit is free.  Register at: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/633658857731189771   
 

 

http://upperprovidenceforopenspace.memberlodge.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=OwUpK6HUoRp0eWna1E8XUmMkDbnVLX5lq2PgrZPlPOBuZV9l3aLFSX47ansBY5bylDhv%2bRMLLrb%2fFQNGLpM1udy33sFd4Q70UhXfJ05Qt%2bg%3d

